Kenneth Jackson,
RNDC Corporations
05 May 1990
Mr. Chris Harris,
Director,
Good Faith Advertising,
Nevada, USA
Dear Mr. Harris,
I have been given your contact address by Ms. Rachael Long, Director Home Appliances. I believe you advertise for their products in the USA. I was looking out for some advertising agency and she suggested I get in touch with you.
We are a five year old company and we deal with cordless phones manufacture and services. We are looking for advertising in the whole of the USA and require your services for the same. Basically we are looking out for banners, pamphlets and Television advertising. If everything is finalized we would sign a contract for an year with your agency. The rights of advertising will naturally belong to you during that period. I request you to send me a quotation for all the above mentioned activities. Once the quotation reaches us, our representative will call upon your office for further correspondence.
Thanks and regards,
Kenneth Jackson,
Publicity In charge

